
Construction
Activity Notice

To modernize stations and increase capacity on the Brown Line, work will be
performed that may affect your community. While progress sometimes comes
with inconveniences, we will do our best to keep them to a minimum.

Dates: 10 p.m. Friday, March 17 through 5:00 a.m., 
Monday, March 20

Work Activity: Installation of pre-cast concrete foundations at Rockwell

Impact to • The north alley between Rockwell and Virginia will be closed 
Traffic: from 10 p.m., Friday to 5 a.m., Monday.

• The south alley between Rockwell and Virginia will be closed 
on Saturday from 5 a.m. to 10 p.m. Alley obstructions south of 
the CTA structure between Rockwell and Virginia will occur 
before and after the above closure.

Please note: Poor weather conditions forced the cancellation 
of work scheduled for the weekend of March 10. This Saturday’s
closure will allow the cancelled work to be completed.

• ”No Parking” restrictions will be in effect from 10 p.m., Friday to 
5 a.m., Monday on N. Virginia Avenue at 4644, 4648, 4652 and 
4654, and on W. Eastwood at 2671 to 2674, 2678 and 2680.

Alternate Parking will be available at the Waters School 
located at 4540 N. Campbell. Interested residents should 
get a parking permit at Alderman Schulter's office.
Call 773-348-0400 for information.

• There will be some noise while the work is being performed.
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If you have any questions or concerns about 
the work activity, please call:

Mark Payne
CTA Government and Community Relations Officer

1-312-681-3091
mpayne@transitchicago.com


